
 

 

February 2017 
 

 
 

Dear Sixth Form Applicant 
 

Sixth Form Transition Event Friday 10th March 2017 Direction and Destinations Day 
 

You are reaching the challenging but exciting final stages of Year 11, I do hope you are feeling 

confident and have started a well-structured plan of revision and preparation. 

 

The step up to Sixth Form is challenging for all students and, as such, it is vital that the 

preparation for this step starts during Year 11 to ensure a smooth transition in September. 

 

On Friday 10th March, all Carshalton Boys Sixth Form applicants are invited to attend a 6th Form 

Transition Event. 

 

Please note that you must seek permission from your school to be released for the afternoon.  

 

Please note the following arrangements: 
 

1.45pm External Sixth Form applicants arrive at reception  

2.00–4.00 Workshops: 
 Advanced Study Techniques – Maximise your performance at GCSE 
 Choosing the right A Levels 

 Next Steps 

4.00-4.30pm Opportunity for questions and consultation with Sixth Form Team (optional) 

 

If your school is unable to grant permission for you to attend the event please do not 

be concerned. It is vital, however, that all applicants contact Sharon James on 020 

8714 3100 or email on sjames@carshaltonboys.org to confirm your availability for this 

event. 

 

Please do contact me if you require any clarification regarding this event or the application 

process. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Paula Cowell 

Assistant Head - Director of 6th Form 

WRL and Careers Coordinator 
 

mailto:sjames@carshaltonboys.org

